Town of Hebron
PO Box 38

Hebron, NH 03241
Phone: 603-744-9994
taxcol@hebronnh.gov

HEBRON PLANNING BOARD
NOTICE OF DECISION

Application for Land Subdivision Approval
HCENH, LLC

To move Unit 24 of Hebron Country Estates from Phase 3B to Phase 3A to
allow driveway access of Unit 24 off Skyline Drive

You are hereby notified that at a duly-notice Public Hearing held on August 3,
2022 the Board took the following actions:

1. A motion was made by Chuck Beno to approve the Application for Land
Subdivision Approval to move Unit 24 of Hebron Country Estates from
Phase III B to Phase III A with the condition that the extended 88 feet of
Sky Line Drive to confirm the sub surface specs and to be paved to the
subdivision standards. The motion was seconded by Larry Goodman and
the vote was in the affirmative with everyone voting in favor.

)y/Quinchia, Chairman
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